Bunny Bunch Daycare& Pre-K Newsletter February 2017



Happy Valentine's Day!

<u>Important Bunny Bunch News!</u>

The children had a blast in January! They loved celebrating Opposite Day, playing with snow, and doing a lot of fun learning!

February is Dental Health Month. The children will be getting a visit from the dentist on February 8th! The toddler visit will be at 9:30, Pre-K 3 will be at 10, and Pre-K 4 will be at 10:30. The P.M. UPK class will be getting a visit from the dentist on this day at 1:30p.m.

The children will be having their Valentine's
Day Ice Cream Party on Tuesday,
February 14th. Please keep an eye out for
a sign up sheet outside your child's
classroom. Wear red/pink!

There will be no Universal Pre-K on February 20th and 21st.

The Pre-K classes will be celebrating the "100th Day of School" on Friday, February 24th!

Special Note: We will be collecting any empty big tissue boxes for the pre-k classes to use for their Valentine's treat boxes.

Thank you!!

Just a reminder: tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance. Thank you!

Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish Trevor,
Aleksander, and Grace a very happy 3rd birthday,
Sydney and William a very happy 4th birthday,
and Tyler, Connor Luca, and Ryleigh a very
happy 5th birthday!! We would also like to wish
Miss Naomi a very happy birthday this month!
We hope you all have a wonderful day!

<u>Star Teacher!</u> Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month.

Mrs. Julie from our Boulevard location! Mrs. Julie has been with Bunny Bunch for a little over a year and a half now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Mrs. Julie is one of our Infant and Pre-K 4 aides who has been doing a fantastic job at it! She is always willing to lend a helping hand to her fellow employees and insures each child is taken care of and their needs are met. All of Mrs. Julie's hard work, dedication and experience definitely does not go unnoticed. Julie is always willing to work extra hours when needed which is appreciated! Julie has a bubbly personality that all the children gravitate to. The children especially love it when she starts to sing and dance with them. We are so very lucky and grateful to have Mrs. Julie as part of our Bunny Bunch team! Congratulations Mrs. Julie!! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month

INFANT: Avery

TODDLER: Gianna & Adam

PRE-K 3: Emily & Alessandra

PRE-K 4: Camden Sydney & Brooklyn

Infant News!

"All About Love" is the theme in the Infant Room this month, and it is sure to be a fun one! The babies will kick off the month by making fun Valentine's Day crafts, such as making hearts with their hands, sponge painting hearts, and painting with red Jell-O! The babies will be singing new songs and reading fun books about Valentine's Day. They will continue to learn their colors and shapes during Circle Time, which all of the babies absolutely love!! The babies will also have a Valentine's Day party on February 14th! If you would like to bring in valentines, the babies will be making fun treat bags! The babies are going to LOVE all of the fun activities planned for February!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Avery!!

Avery is a sweet and loveable little girl who is adored by all! She started with us in the summertime and has already grown so much and impresses us more and more each day! This little cutie is always smiling and making others smile too. She is a very happy baby who brightens up the Infant Room everyday. Avery recently began to crawl and is doing a great job, we are very proud of her! She is a bright and curious little girl who loves to explore the room and play with new toys. She also loves to play with all of her friends, listen to stories, and she loves Circle Time. Avery is a beautiful little girl who is such a joy to have in the Infant Room! We are very excited to continue to watch Avery learn and grow!

Congratulations Avery!! We love you!!!

Toddler News!

This month's theme, "February Fun," perfectly describes these next few weeks in the toddler room! The toddlers are going to kick off the month learning all about "My Body/5 Senses!" The children will be learning about all of the five senses with fun activities such as finger painting, making musical shakers, and making texture crafts. They will end this fun week with a taste party! The following week will have the children learning all about "Dental Health" as it is Dental Health Month and we will be getting a visit from the dentist this week! They will be making many fun crafts to go along, such as marshmallow smiles and tissue paper teeth, as well as learning about how to keep our teeth healthy. The next week will be a fun one for the toddlers with our "Hearts and Valentines" theme. Miss Megan and the kiddos will be making heart sun catchers, reading fun stories, and of course be preparing for their Valentine's Day party on that Tuesday! The fun does not stop there! These little cuties will be learning all about "Presidents" as we celebrate President's Day. They will be making Lincoln's log cabin, president silhouettes, and many other fun crafts. We will end this fun month with a favorite theme, "Dr. Seuss!" This will be a busy and exciting week for the kiddos as they read many great Dr. Seuss books and make fun crafts to go along. We will also be having fun dress up days to go along! This month is sure to be one that all of the toddlers LOVE!

The dentist will be visiting the toddlers on Wednesday, February 8th at 9:30am!

The toddlers will be having their Valentine's Day ice cream party on Tuesday, February 14th! As always, parents are welcome to join us for the party! A sign up sheet will be outside the classroom. The children will also be making Valentine's treat bags if you would like to bring in Valentines for your child to hand out. Thank you!

During Dr. Seuss week, February 27th–March 3rd, the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day, and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations to our Toddler Stars of the Month,

Gianna & Adam !!



Gianna is an adorable and loveable little girl who is such a joy to have in our Toddler Room! This little sweetie brightens up the classroom with her fun-loving personality each day. All of her friends and teachers absolutely love being around her. This happy girl is always laughing and making others laugh too with the adorable things she says and does. Gianna is a very bright little girl who loves to learn new things. She loves to do crafts and is always so excited to participate during Circle Time. This cutie is also starting to potty train and we are very proud of her! Gianna is such a sweetheart, always taking care of her baby dolls and wanting to help her friends and teachers. If she isn't playing with the baby dolls, you can find this cutie reading a book or dancing to music. We are very proud of how well Gianna is doing and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Gianna!! We love you!!!



Adam is a happy and loveable little boy who we absolutely love having in our Toddler Room! This cutie loves to learn new things and always has a big smile on his face while doing Circle Time and doing all of his work. He is a very smart little boy who impresses us more and more each day. He is currently potty training and working very hard, we are very proud of him! When it comes to friends, Adam is a great one. He loves playing with all of his friends and is always making them smile and laugh. This funny boy definitely brightens up the classroom with his good mood and funny personality. His teachers all love being around him because he is always making them laugh with the cute things he says and does. Adam is very creative and loves to build with the blocks, play with the cars, and do crafts. We cannot wait to see what this little smarty does next! Congratulations Adam!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News!

"A Flurry of Fun" is this month's theme in the pre-k 3 room and it is sure to be filled with lots of fun new learning and experiences. We start this fun month off learning all about "Community Workers." The children will have a fun week as they learn all about the different jobs in a community. The will be making many fun crafts and reading a lot of fun stories. Our next week, "A Healthy Me" will have the children doing fun activities to learn how to be healthy! They will also be getting their visit from the dentist during this week where they will learn all about dental health. Our next week, "Think Pink For Valentine's Day," will have the kiddos preparing for their Valentine's Day party by making fun treat boxes and fun Valentine's Day crafts! "My Five Senses" is the theme for our next week and it is sure to be a favorite as the children do fun activities to learn about their five senses. We are definitely looking forward to a fun month in the pre-k room!

The dentist will be visiting the Pre-K 3 class on Wednesday, February 8th at 10am!

The Pre-K 3 class will be having their Valentine's Day ice cream party on Tuesday, February 14th! As always, parents are welcome to join us for the party! A sign up sheet will be outside the classroom. The children will also be making Valentine's treat boxes if you would like to bring in Valentines for your child to hand out. Thank you!

Our 100th Day of School celebration will be on Friday, February 24th! We will have a special Show & Tell on this day where the children can bring in a special "100th day" snack, such as 100 pretzels, 100 goldfish crackers, etc. The children will then use their show & tell to make a special snack for their party!

During Dr. Seuss week, February 27th–March 3rd, the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day, and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Stars of the Month, Emily & Alessandra!!



Emily is our Star of the Month for always being on her very best behavior at school! Emily is a sweet and loving young lady who sets a great example for others. She is so polite and kind to everyone and does a great job following directions. Emily is hard working and it shows in all of her work. She is doing a great job learning to spell her name, learning her address, and with learning her letters. You can always find this bright girl with her hand raised high during Circle Time, ready to participate. She absolutely loves to learn new things and is always smiling while doing her work. This happy girl is loved by everyone. She is a great friend to others and she loves to help her teachers. Emily brightens up our pre-k room with her constant good mood and happy smile. She loves to be creative and play pretend in the dress-up center, color beautiful pictures, and listen to stories. Emily is a beautiful and bright young lady who we absolutely love having in our Pre-K 3 Room! Congratulations Emily!! We love you!!!



Alessandra is our Star of the Month for always being a hard worker at school! Alli absolutely loves to learn and learns very quickly too! She puts 110% into her work and it shows. This little cutie comes to school with a big smile that stays all day long. Her fun-loving and sweet personality brightens up the classroom and is what makes everyone love being around her. Alli is a beautiful and bright young lady who is doing a great job learning new things. She is doing very well with learning to spell her name and with learning her address, and is also doing great with learning Spanish. When it comes to friends, Alli is a great one! She is so kind and caring to everyone and does a great job sharing and playing with all of her friends. This funny girl loves to be silly and laugh and make others laugh too. Alli loves to sing and dance, listen to stories, and make beautiful crafts. We are very proud of her and how well she is doing. We cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Alessandra!! We love you!!

Pre-K 4 News!

February in the Pre-K 4 Room is going to be a month that the children are absolutely going to LOVE! "Taking Care of Me" is our theme this month and we kick it off with "What Time is it?" This week the children will be learning all about clocks and time while doing activities such as making their own clocks and talking about all different times of day. The following week is "Smile! Dental Week!" This week is going to be a special week for the children as they learn all about dental health. They will also be getting a special visit from the dentist during this week! Our next week, "Healthy Heart," has Miss Emily and the children learning all about being healthy, and of course preparing for Valentine's Day! We will continue talking about being healthy with our next week's theme being "Good Foods to Eat." The children will be doing fun activities to learn about eating healthy! We end this fun and exciting month with "Fun With Dr. Seuss!" During this week we will be celebrating his birthday, reading many of his stories, and making fun crafts to go along with them! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming. Make sure to check out the class calendar to see our special dress-up days for this week! February is going to be one busy, but fun month for the kiddos in Miss Emily's class!

The dentist will be visiting our Pre-K 4 class on Wednesday, February 8th at 10:30a.m. and our P.M. UPK class at 1:30pm.

The Pre-K 4 class will be having their Valentine's Day ice cream party on Tuesday, February 14th! As always, parents are welcome to join us for the party!

Our 100th Day of School celebration will be on Friday, February 24th! We will have a special Show & Tell on this day where the children can bring in a special "100th day" snack, such as 100 pretzels, 100 goldfish crackers, etc. The children will then use their show & tell to make a special snack for their party!

During Dr. Seuss week, February 27th–March 3rd, the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day, and Friday will be pajama day!

There will be no UPK February 20th and 21st.

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month, Camden, Sydney, & Brooklyn!!



Camden is our Star of the Month for his wonderful behavior at school! Camden is a loveable and kind young man who is such a joy to have in class. He always comes to school with a big smile that stays all day long. This happy boy absolutely loves to learn and is doing so great reaching each goal we set for him. He is doing a great job with rhyming, opposites, and with learning his letters. He is also doing great with his writing skills. Camden is a handsome and bright young man who always works very hard and it shows in all of his work. Camden's constant good mood is what makes everyone love being around him. He is very caring and is a great friend to others, always sharing and helping everyone if needed. This cutie loves to build with the blocks, play in the kitchen centers, and his favorite learning activity is our dry erase writing center. Camden has such a love for learning and we know that he will continue to do a fantastic job preparing for Kindergarten! Congratulations Camden!! We love you!!!

Sydney is our Star of the Month for her eagerness to learn during class! Sydney is a sweet and loveable young lady who brightens up our classroom each day. This happy girl has the cutest smile that will just melt your heart. Sydney is very caring and she loves to help others. Whenever her teachers need a helping hand, Sydney is there eager to help! Sydney is a beautiful and bright young lady who loves to learn new things. She is working very hard this year and we are so proud of her. Sydney is doing a great job working on writing her name, learning her letters, and is also doing a great job with rhyming. She gets very excited to learn new things and always has a big smile while doing her work. Sydney loves to be silly and laugh and make others laugh too. She also loves to be creative and play in the kitchen center and her favorite learning activity is story time. This little cutie is doing a wonderful job and we cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Sydney!! We love you!!!

Bunny Bunch Newsletter



Brooklyn is our Star of the Month for her wonderful behavior each and everyday during class!

Brooklyn is such sweet and caring young lady who is always on her best behavior and sets a great example for others. This little sweetheart is very polite and kind to others. She is a great friend to everyone, always sharing and playing so nicely. She has a big heart—and it shows by the way she is always helping others. Brooklyn does a wonderful job following directions and is a great listener during Circle Time. This beautiful and bright young lady is doing great with learning her name in Sign Language, learning her letters, and working on learning sight words. Brooklyn is very hardworking and always takes her time with her work. She is doing fantastic with her writing skills! This little cutie loves to play with her friends in the kitchen center, make beautiful crafts, and her favorite learning activity is Sign Language. We are excited to continue to watch this smart young lady learn and grow!

Congratulations Brooklyn!! We love you!!!

Rubber Ducky Day!

